
Date : 11/7/2014 4:23:20 PM
From : "Goebel, Martin" 
To : "Khan, Haseen" 
Cc : "Thomas, Deborah" 
Subject : FW: Key Messages on North Spur/Dam Safety
Attachment : KM - North Spur and Dam safety - 8Jul2014.docx;ATT00001.jpg;
Haseen:
Could you please review these key messages.  While I think they are true enough, they need to be translated into our perspective, not
NALCORs.

Regards,  Martin

From: Thomas, Deborah 
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2014 2:47 PM
To: Goebel, Martin
Subject: FW: Key Messages on North Spur/Dam Safety

Will these do?

From: Quinton, Diana 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 1:19 PM
To: Thomas, Deborah
Subject: FW: Key Messages on North Spur/Dam Safety

FYI

From: KONeill@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:KONeill@nlh.nl.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Quinton, Diana; Brown, Milly
Cc: Bown, Charles W.; Hynes, Darrell; Morris, Paul J.; Mullaley, Julia; English, Tracy; Howard, Jacquelyn; Williams, Tina
Subject: Key Messages on North Spur/Dam Safety

Hi Diana, here are our most recent KM as requested. 

Thanks 
Karen

Karen O'Neill
Senior Communications Advisor
Nalcor Energy - Lower Churchill Project
t. 709.737.1427  c. 709.690.2012  f. 709.737.1816
e. koneill@nalcorenergy.com
w. nalcorenergy.com
1.888.576.5454

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that nobody gets hurt?

C:\Users\mgoebel\Documents\Water Resources Division\KM - North Spur and Dam safety - 8Jul2014.docx
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Key Messages 
Muskrat Falls – North Spur/Dam Safety 
 
July 8, 2014  

 
 The solution for the North Spur has been addressed in several engineering 

feasibility studies and the geotechnical conditions at the North Spur are well 
understood by Nalcor and its engineering consultants. 

 

 Extensive works to stabilize the North Spur have been proposed and Nalcor is 
confident in the approach that has been developed.  
 

 The engineering design for stabilization of the North Spur has been undertaken 
by qualified geotechnical engineers, and extensive field investigations have been 
completed to support the engineering design. The design for the North Spur has 
been further validated through independent reviews by MWH Canada (the 
project’s independent engineer) as well as Hatch Ltd. 
 

 The request for proposals (RFP) for the North Spur stabilization works contract 
was issued in February 2014 and is currently under evaluation by the project’s 
procurement team.  

 

 Stabilization work required on the North Spur at Muskrat Falls is scheduled to 
begin later this year and will be completed prior to impoundment, which will 
take place in the later years of construction of the Muskrat Falls hydroelectric 
generating facility. 
 

 Nalcor fully understands the requirements for dam safety plans pursuant to the 
Water Resources Act. These documents are required prior to impoundment of 
the reservoir, not with the start of construction.  
 

 More specifically, completion of a dam safety review would be predicated on the 
actual completion of construction of the dam. 
 

 In accordance with the Water Resources Act and also with commitments made 
during the environmental assessment for the project, Nalcor’s dam safety plans 
and reports will be submitted to the Province prior to impoundment of the 
reservoir. 
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